Year .3
News ter

The final Term has arrived... April 2018
Wow! Easter time has been and gone already, how time just flies! I do hope you all had a wonderful Easter break and that you are

all ready for the busy events of this final term. Our first week back begins with Iguana Week’. We will be busy researching into our

Iguana facts and creating some Iguana images — if you have any Iguana knowledge or expertise that you would like to share with
us — do let me know.

The termly topic map which highlights the main themes to be covered this term is attached. As expected, things may change; but do
keep a look out for the notices placed outside the classroom;
The usual reminders are set out below.

Dor'’t forget, if there are any questions, concerns or ideas you may have, please do come and see me.

Miss Mani.

WATER: Please ensure your child has PLENTY of water, especially on days when we have PE — this is our ‘warmest’ time now.
SNACKS AND LUNCHES: Your child should bring a healthy snack to school every day. School lunches (second week of this term) are
available. Please order in advance.

UNIFORM: Children should wear appropriate school and PE uniforms, including a hat and sensible shoes. NO JEWELLERY to be
worn please, especially during P.E. days.

PE: The children will continue to have PE on a Tuesday and a Thursday. Please ensure your child arrives at school on those days in
their PE kit, with their uniform to change into afterwards, and LOTS of water! Later in the term, we will begin swimming lessons.
More information will be given out nearer the time.

PUNCTUALITY: Children should be in school no later than 8:15am and picked up at 3:00pm. Thank you for being on time!




